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From:
To: Contact TPUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 24-00044 - Petition of Limestone Water Utility Operating Co, LLC
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 10:40:06 AM
Importance: High

It has come to my attention that Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC has filed a 
petition to increase our water rates by more than 400%!  It is absolutely ridiculous to think that 
this would be an acceptable increase.  We realize that increases are needed over time, but 
5%-10% is certainly more in line!  I oppose this increase and ask that you reject their request. 

All the best, Danita Bell
signature_3913584302

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 7, 2025 at 7:25 p.m.




